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THE BANCROFT CITY PICNIC 

Mark your calendars it is time again for the Bancroft City Picnic.  This year the picnic will be held 

Saturday September 29 from 4-6 pm, rain date Sunday September 30.  The food will once again be 
catered but anyone wishing to bring their favorite dish is welcome to do so.  The picnic will be held on 

the lower cul-de-sac 2300 block of Tavener.  Residents are asked to bring a folding chair for their 
personal use.  We are asking if anyone has a card table or folding table we could borrow for serving food 

it would be greatly appreciated.  Please contact Commissioner Tungate with any donations or 

suggestions.  Lyndon Fire Department will be there with a fire truck and Chief Yeager will be there with 

his new police car.  There will be fun for residents of all ages. WE HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE THERE! 
TAX BILLS 
Watch your mailbox this 
month for your 2018 
property tax bill.  The 
deadline to pay your bill 
and take advantage of the 
15% discount is October 
15th. 

VACANCY ON THE COMMISSION 
Your City needs your talents.  Please consider running for office this fall.  There will be two open 
positions for Commissioner.  We will now need write-in candidates as the deadline to run has 
passed.  The Commissioners serve a two-year term   All positions will be on the ballot this 
November, and it’s a great way to become involved and help your neighborhood.  The position 
of Commissioner requires only a few hours a 
month, including the monthly commission 
meetings which you receive compensation 
for. If you have any questions regarding this 
position, please feel free to contact Mayor 
Magers or any of the Commissioners.   

Please note, last month’s newsletter listed 
incorrect dates for Rumpke recycling.  
We sincerely apologize for the confusion 
and have corrected the dates on this newsletter.  You may go to our website at anytime 
to view the Rumpke Recycling Calendar if you have any questions. 
 
Welcome to the neighborhood!  Tyler and Claire Cox to 2305 Maria Court 
Michael and Jimette Effinger to 2317 Tavener Drive 
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NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM September 13, 2018 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

 

City of Bancroft 
4949 Old Brownsboro Road 

Ste. 243 
Louisville, Kentucky 40222 

       
     JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 

 

RUMPKE 
There is no garbage collection on 
Labor Day, September 3, collection 
will be Tuesday, September 4.  
Recycling collection days for 
September and October are 9/4, 9/17, 
10/1, 10/15  and 10/29.  Rumpke will 
no longer pick up yard debris left in 
plastic bags. Questions, contact 
Rumpke at 568-3800. 

SAFETY TIPS AND REMINDERS 
FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
Please keep your garage doors closed and 
your car doors locked at all times and ensure 
that bicycles, mowers, ladders, etc. are kept 
secured.  Don’t give thieves the temptation.  
Please if you need police assistance 
dial 911!  If Chief Yeager is on duty he will 
be dispatched and if not, Louisville Metro 
will be contacted.  If you are planning a trip. 
Please email Chief Yeager with your address, 
emergency contact information, dates you 
are away and if anyone will be at your home.  
Chief Yeager will then keep a record of this 
so if there is an emergency he can contact 
you.  If you do not have access to email or 
would prefer to fill out a house watch form, 
just contact Clerk Tuthill. 

 IT’S BACK TO SCHOOL TIME! 

Fall is here and children are back in school.  Please 

be mindful of the children coming and going from 

bus stops.  Also watch for walkers and joggers and 

remember the speed limit in Bancroft 25 mph. 
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